
 Water Resource Recovery Facility
49 S. Dixboro Road in Ann Arbor 

Saturday, Sept. 14, 2024 9a.m.-noon
49 S. Dixboro Road, Ann Arbor

The community is invited to visit the Water Resource 
Recovery Facility to learn about all the work that takes 

place at the plant. All ages are welcome!

THE OPEN HOUSE WILL FEATURE: 
Free tours of the plant; Ann Arbor Hands-on Museum 

activities; Interaction with staff to learn about the plant 
and how things work; Huron River Watershed Council 

exhibit; light refreshments

Tours must be reserved in advance and will run 
every 20 minutes, with the last tour starting at 11:40 

a.m. To reserve your spots, please visit: 
www.a2gov.org/wastewater
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